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New COVID-19 cases in Ontario public schools jump by 56 in
latest provincial data

October 5, 2020
Toronto Star

The number of new COVID-19 cases in public schools across the province has jumped by 56 from the
previous weekday, to a total of 449 in the last two weeks.

In its latest data released Monday morning, the province reported 31 more students were infected for a
total of 259 in the last two weeks; since school began there have been overall total of 293.

The data shows there are eight more staff members for a total of 65 in the last two weeks — and an
overall total of 92.

The latest report also shows 17 more individuals who weren't identified for a total of 125 in that category
— and an overall total of 154.

Read the full article
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